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16/09/2019  08:31:552019/4057/P OBJ I am writing to object to the installation of a new telephone kiosk on Kilburn High Road. The pavement is 

already very narrow in many areas of Kilburn and adding additional street clutter will only increase the problem 

further. The fact the kiosk will likely have video adverts incorporated into it as well is a further nuisance. I 

struggle to see how a kiosk such as this would make a positive contribution to Kilburn and would recommend 

Camden rejects this item.
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